
 

 

Greeters ....................... Rick Brown 
 Steve Brown 

 
 

Lord’s Supper 

Preparation ................. Sara/Oscar Koontz 
Cleanup....................... Ann Nilo 
 
Lord’s Table Center ... J R Stroud 
Servers ........................ Matthew Brown 
 Paul Davenport 
 Daniel Forrest 
 Matthew Forrest 
Server Fill-In ............... Rick Brown 

Men Who Serve 
Morning Service 

 

Song Leader ................ Jimmy Snow 
Announcements ......... Eddie Nuckols 
Opening Prayer .......... Ortie Boyd 
Closing Prayer ............ Rick Brown 
Scripture Reading ....... Daniel Forrest 
Sermon ......................... Claude Pharr 

 

Evening Service 
 

Opening Prayer .......... Tom Davenport 
Closing Prayer ............ Edwin Boger 
Sermon ......................... Claude Pharr 
Lord’s Table ................ Jimmy Snow 
 

Wed Song Leader ....... Eddie Nuckols 
 

Next Week: November 17 
Morning Service 

 

Song Leader ................ Eddie Nuckols 
Announcements ......... Tom Davenport 
Opening Prayer .......... Oscar Koontz 
Closing Prayer ............ Jered Markman 
Scripture Reading ....... Matthew Brown 
Sermon ......................... Claude Pharr 

 

Evening Service 
 

Opening Prayer .......... Rick Brown 
Closing Prayer ............ Mark Koontz 
Sermon ......................... Claude Pharr 
Lord’s Table ................ Eddie Nuckols 
 

Wed Song Leader ....... Phil Forrest 

Minister 
Claude Pharr 

336-751-2866 Office 
336-768-3172 Home 
336-413-4892 Cell 

 

Elders 
Matt Maurer 336-655-4899 
Eddie Nuckols 336-492-7619 
Claude Pharr 336-768-3172 
Phil Forrest 336-751-0764 

 

Deacons 
Jimmy Snow 336-492-5777  
Rick Brown 336-816-5993 
Tom Davenport 336-918-6448 
Jered Markman 336-469-0976 

 

E-Mail: nmcofc@yadtel.net 
SCHEDULE of SERVICES 

 

Sunday 
 Bible Study    10:00 am 
Morning Worship 11:00 am  
Evening Worship   6:00 pm  

 

Wednesday 
Bible Study 7:00 pm 

Send bulletin requests to: 
CBLEGOLAS@YAHOO.COM 
or call Cindy at: (336) 816-1509  

 

 

Pharr Article, Change for Children, EEM   
 

Frequently when someone proposes some new innovation 
in the church, I ask, “Why didn’t God think of that?” One 
would think that if the new ideas men propose to improve 
upon God’s plan were really all that good, then certainly 
God Himself would have thought of them. My brother, Da-
vid, has written an excellent article along this line. I have 
made copies of the article and put them in the racks with 
the bulletins. Take one. I think you will enjoy reading it. 

 

Thanks to those of you who helped count the “Change for 
Children” last Sunday evening. The total came to $574. The 
money has been sent to the Southeastern Children’s Home 
in Duncan, SC. Thanks to all who had a part in this good 
work. 

 

The Eastern European Mission benefit dinner will be Tues-
day, November 19, 2013 at the South Fork church of Christ 
in Winston-Salem. EEM puts Bibles and other religious lit-
erature in the public schools of the former Soviet Union. 
We will have an opportunity to learn about the good work 
they do and also to contribute to it. Both the food and the 
fellowship are always good. There is a sign-up sheet on the 
bulletin board for those who plan to go. 

November 10, 2013  

605 North Main Street   Mocksville, NC 
(336) 751-2866     www.nmcofc.org 

E-Mail:  nmcofc@yadtel.net 

Claude 

 

 



 

November 10-14  Warners Chapel Gospel 

Meeting. Guest speaker is David Pharr 

 

November 17 Pacific Islands Donation 
Last day to donate to the great work Robert and Mary 
Martin are doing to lead lost souls to Christ. 
 

November 19 Eastern European Mission  
Dinner at 7:00pm at South Fork church of Christ 
at South Fork church of Christ in Winston-Salem. 
 

December 7 Christmas Caroling Tentative 
plans to go caroling, more details to come.  

Visitors, we are so very happy to 
have you with us this morning. 
Please fill out a visitor card and 
place it in the collection plate. 

Andrew johnson  Nov 10 
Carly howard     Nov 11 
MELINDA MARKMAN Nov 15 

 

   MEMBER INFORMATION SHEET 
       Remember to pick up a sheet to update your  
        information for The Vine communication  
         program. Each member should fill out a 
         sheet. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Jim Anderson (Steve Ander-
son's father) has lung cancer. 
Peggy Church 
Vergie Farmer (Steve Ander-
son’s mother) is home due to 
illness. 
Bob Freeman 
Bertha Graves 
Joe Koontz (Glenn’s brother) 
Edna Kurfees 
Fern Nickels has bone cancer.  
Greg Nilo 
Chuck Owens (friend of Eddie 
Nuckols) 
Amelia Price (Ann Nilo’s 

granddaughter) 
Sadie Rice 
Elizabeth Seamon, a shut-in,  
is in poor health. 
Catherine Seamon 
Rick Seamon 
Dorothy Smith is living at Au-
tumn Care nursing home. 
Kenzie Smith (Jimmy & Helen 
Kinley’s granddaughter) has 
leukemia. 
Larry Warner 
 

 

Nancy Koontz is experiencing a buildup of fluids 
around her heart and in her legs. 

Michael Riner (Glenda Barber’s son) 

Candy, Jessica, and Jenni Smith lost their paternal 
grandmother, Jane Smith, who lived in Wisconsin. 
She passed away this past week. 

 Continue to Remember the following: 

Our recent Change for Children 

Campaign to benefit the Southeastern 

Children’s Home raised $574. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

Remember in your Prayers 


